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When the weather warms up and you just want to dip your toes in a 
refreshing pool, what should you do?  Have a Luau of course!  
That’s exactly what our Memory Care Residents did recently.  There 
was sand, sun and grass shirts (some coconuts too!).   
This was one of the first of our “return to normal” activities through-
out our facility and everyone had a ball...a beach ball, that is! 

 

Luau 



From the Executive Director... 
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Where is  

“Normal”? 
Steve Rumbley 

Executive Director 

 

Meet our New Human Resources Director 

Randy Tedder 
Executive Director 

Don’t you love it when your phone rings and you see that it’s Cross 
Road Retirement Community calling you? “What has happened?” goes through your head or 
“what is changing now?”  I get every call that you get, so I am familiar with the notifications 

also.  It is one of the many things that was  added when COVID made changes in our nor-
mal.  Now that the percentages have dropped and vaccines are available, we are making 
changes to find our way back to “normal”. Small steps are required, and we walk before we 
run.  Sometimes undoing is more difficult than you can imagine.  I hope you take note of the 
information when you get a call, and it helps you with decisions you need to make. Whether 

it is a cookout at the clubhouse or a putt-putt tournament in the parking lot, please celebrate 
with us as we get back to the best normal that we can. 

Corinne Saylor 

     We would like to welcome Corinne Saylor to Cross 
Road as our Human Resources Director.  When asked 
how she likes working here, she replied “I love it!  The 
staff is so friendly and the residents are happy.”  Well, 
we are certainly happy that she is now part of our team! 
     Corinne has been married to Brad Saylor for 19 
years.  They have a 15 year old son named Braden.  
They all reside right here in Asheboro. 
     If you know of someone who would like to apply for 
a job here at Cross Road Retirement Community, tell 
them to contact Corinne at 336-629-7811 or email her at 
hr@cross-road.org. 

When they now shoot forth, ye see and know of your own selves that summer 
is now nigh at hand.   Luke 21:30 



 Employee of the Month 

Villlage Residents 
 
July 
15 Nancy Deutsch 
21 Ted Williams 
02 Mary Scott 
03 Sharon Pierce 
01 Sandra Hall 
30 Naomi Cranford 
15 Thomas Guy 
16 Jane Hunsucker 
14 Suzanne McCrary 
22 Gail Cooper 
31 Kaye Smith 
09 Lenora Shaw 

 
August 
26 Grover Jones 
25 Betty Bowman 
31 Andrew Paschall 
20 Sue Daughtry 
23 Joanne Guy 
18 Edith Pugh 
21 Charlie Asbill 
25 Mary Coltrane 

 
September 
13 Dorothy Willcox 
09 Ruth Bird 
19 Virginia Coley 
29 Marie McIntosh 
05 Mildred Sawyer 
06 Susan McCrary 
25 Lindsay Arrington 
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Joe Hill, Floyd Rice, Sarah Oliver, John & 
Ann Jester, Sarah Coats, Evangeline Brown,  
Peggy Lineberry, Virginia Douglas, Philip 
Henley, Shirley Taylor, Joan Cagle, Helen 
Daniel, Bette Young, Janet Allred, George & 
Edwina “Pug” Yeatts, Marlene Johnson,  
Lucille Caviness 

Main and Memory Care Centers 

Barbara Presnell 
Mary Scott 

Janice Dortch  
 

April—Samuel Foy 
May—Nicole Richards 

June—Tammyu Waddell 
July—Andrea Carrillo 

Welcome New Employees 

Welcome New Residents 

 

Jonathan Fields 
Cristal Degallado 
Crystal Harrington 

Jordyn Moore 
Mary Linthicum 
Patricia Rivera 
Corinne Saylor 

Emily Reyes Castro 
Donna Bunch 
Alese Morales 
Bonnie Keith 
Sara Keeling 

Arianna Maxwell 
Daijah Covington 

   Main & Memory Care 
 
July 
31  Joan Cagle 
17  Joe Callicutt 
12  Mary Holder 
23  George Lucus 
15  Jim Ludolf 
26  Mary Owens 
 
August 
18  Bobbie Booker 
18 Sarah Coats 
23 Earline Cole 
26 Nellie Crews 
20 Mildred Deese 
31 Susan Eller 
17 Richard Hunt 
27 Marylene Johnson 
21 Doris Martin 
4 Shelby Morris 
8 Charlesanna Park 
24 Beatrice Pierce 
25 Zona Stuart 
29 Jerry Ward 
7 Kathleen Whatley 
 
September 
4 Beverly Boston 
28 Betty Fowler 
30 Betty Grant 
2 John Jester 
5 Jane Layne 
1 Louise Morris 
3 Margaret Thompson 
7 Ruth Wrenn 
27 Bette Young 
 

 

Lounette Ingold 
Rachel Bouldin 
Kenneth Patrick 

 

Village Apartments 



 

Page 4 

Main Center Activities 

Susanne Allen 
Activity Director 

 We have been very busy with fun activities like putt-putt in the parking 
lot, shopping, birthday parties, and visiting the farm.  We also love bus 
rides that end in a stop for ice cream.  We even planted a tree for Arbor 
Day in the Courtyard!  Our staff is great at jumping in to help with these 
activities and that makes us feel like a community when we all work and 
play together. 
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 Memory Care Activities 

Spring Time Activities 

     Caregiver’s Support Group 

                   Questions?  Call Bernie 336-629-7811  

The Memory Care has a 
tribute wall where any-
one can buy a leaf to put 
on the “Tree of Life” to 
honor someone they love 
either as a memorial or 
“in honor of”.  We ask 
for a donation of any size 
and the proceeds will go 
to benefit the Memory 
Care. 
If you have any questions 
or would like to add a 
leaf, please contact Anna 
Lettera, Resident Care 
Director at 336-629-
7811. 

Spring brought with it all kinds of activities that put 
smiles on the faces of those who reside in our Memory 
Care.  Tomato sandwiches, blowing bubbles, and in-
door crafts & games on rainy days are just a few of the 
things our Residents love to participate in.   

We would like to thank 
Brittany Jordan for step-
ping in to plan activities 
for our Memory Care 
while the Activity Director 
has been on a health relat-
ed leave.  She has done a 
wonderful job and the  
residents have been very 
busy and  happy!   

Meets the 2nd Thurs. of each month in the  
Village Clubhouse. 



Admissions and Marketing  for the Assisted Livings 

Karen Kidd 

Susanne Allen 
Activity Director 

Independent Living Apartments Activities 

Betty Page 

A Word From the Director of Village Services…. 

It feels like we should hang an “OPEN” sign on our front door!  But word has obvious-
ly gotten out because I have been very busy with phone calls, tours, and admitting new  
residents.  It has been wonderful to see new people as they come by to visit or look 
around at what we have to offer here at Cross Road in the Assisted Living Centers.   
If you or someone you know needs information about our Assisted Living Main or 
Memory Care, please contact me at 336-629-7811 or admissions@cross-road.org. 

It’s good to see residents outside enjoying our two stocked fishing ponds, goats, ducks 
and all the blessings of nature!  It truly is peaceful and relaxing here.  We are pet-
friendly and a NO SMOKING campus. 
If you would like information on our efficiency, one and two bedroom apartments, 
Lakeside Villas and cottages or if you would like to be added to our Wait List, contact 
me at 336-318-1847 or email me at dvs@cross-road.org.  Have a blessed summer! 
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A Thought from the Chaplain 

 

Bernie Raymond 
Chaplain 

 

Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of the          

Brothers and Sisters of mine, you did for me.                                

Matthew 25:40      

 When you accepted Jesus Christ as your Savior, you were born again and became a child of God.  
You were translated out of the kingdom of darkness into the Kingdom of God.  Your citizenship is now in 
Heaven, and in Christ you have become a recipient of Heaven’s vast resources.  As a joint-heir with Jesus 
Christ and an heir of God, you have become a partaker of all that God possesses.  Your are a blessed person! 
 God also made a covenant of provision and blessings for His people under the Old Covenant.  Once 
when a Moabite king tried to entice a prophet to curse the Israelites, the prophet responded, “Behold, I have 
received commandment to bless: and He (God) hath blessed; and I cannot reverse it” (Num. 23:20). 
 How much more should we be walking in the irreversible blessing of God under the New Covenant, 
which is a new and better covenant established upon better promises (Heb. 8:6)!  To hear some Christians 
talk, you would think God is in the business of subtracting blessings from people instead of adding blessings 
unto them.  But that is not what the Bible teaches. 
 God has already blessed us with all spiritual blessings in Heavenly places and with all things that 
pertain unto life and godliness (Eph. 1:3; 2 Peter 1:3).  But we have our part to play too.  We must cooperate 
with God by studying and meditating upon the Word of God, and by being doers of the Word of God in  
every situation of life, not just when we feel like it. 
 Blessed, not cursed are the people whose God is the Lord.  The inheritance Christ purchased for us at 
the Cross is a blessing that cannot be reversed. 

“That our barns may be full, supplying all kinds of produce; that our sheep may bring 
forth thousands and ten thousands in our fields… 
 Happy are the people who are in such a state; Happy are the people whose God 
is the Lord!” 
        Psalm 144:13, 15 

Spring is the perfect time to “spruce up” and to 
make things look fresh again.  That’s exactly what 
we’ve done for our Entrance /Foyer in the Main 
Center.  A new coat of paint and some different  
furnishings will greet you when you enter the front 
door.   
The verse below graces one of the walls just before 
you enter the facility.  It is a wonderful reminder as 
to what our mission is here at Cross Road. 

Sprucing Up! 



BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Susan West, Board President, Gentry Smith,  
Renea Henderson, L.C. Moffitt, Hope Haywood,  
Annette Bean, Kermit Williamson, Chad Ross,  
Tony Cole, Larry Hilliard (Director Emeritus) 
 
MANAGEMENT TEAM 
Randy Tedder Executive Director  
Karen Kidd Director of Admissions & Marketing  
Anna Lettera Memory Care Resident Care Director     
LeAnn Schatz Resident Care Director   
Corinne Saylor Human Resources Director  
Betty Page  Director of  Independent Living  
Susanne Allen Activity /  Volunteer Director    
Susan Cagle Director of  Finance   
Evelyn Greene Director of  Housekeeping & Laundry  
Bill Page Maintenance Director   
Bernie Raymond Chaplain    
Brad Lowe Director of Food Services 
Alison Briles  RN 
 
 

Care Communications 

1302 Old Cox Rd 
Asheboro, NC  27205 

336-629-7811 
 

Ways You Can Help 

Cross Road on the Web 

Visit us at: www.cross-road.org 

If you would like to contribute or donate in honor or memory, please send your contribution to:  
Cross Road Retirement Community  
1302 Old Cox Rd  
Asheboro, NC 27205  
Attn: Finance Department  
 
Please specify if you would like this to go to a specific area such as:  
Dream Makers  
Memory Care 
Main Center  
Tree of Life 
Walk of Honor (name on brick $100)  
Pet Fund  
Resident or Employee Benevolent Fund  
Endowment Fund 

Please remember, any contribution to CRRC is tax deductible.  

 


